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A broken column, symbol of a life cut short, marks his grave. But exactly what transpired at a remote inn
years ago this Saturday? Most historians agree that he committed suicide; others are convinced he was
murdered. The National Park Service is currently reviewing the exhumation request. Black powder pistols
have been test-fired, forgeries claimed and mitochondrial DNA extracted from living relatives. He and Clark
had finished their expedition three years earlier; Lewis, who was by then a governor of the large swath of land
that constituted the Upper Louisiana Territory, was on his way to Washington, D. By some accounts, Lewis
arrived at the inn with servants; by others, he arrived alone. She later said she saw a wounded Lewis crawling
around, begging for water, but was too afraid to help him. He died, apparently of bullet wounds to the head
and abdomen, shortly before sunrise the next day. One of his traveling companions, who arrived later, buried
him nearby. His friends assumed it was suicide. Before he left St. Louis, Lewis had given several associates
the power to distribute his possessions in the event of his death; while traveling, he composed a will.
Surprisingly, he may also have felt like something of a failure. And now Lewis, the consummate adventurer,
suddenly found himself stuck in a desk job. Captain Meriwether Lewis was only 35 when he died of gunshot
wounds to the head and abdomen on October 10, It was like coming back from the moon. But rather than
feeling alienated, he would have been busy enjoying a level of Buzz Aldrin-like celebrity. The Mysterious
Death of Meriwether Lewis. He was the governor of a huge territory. There were songs and poems written
about him. Guice believes that bandits roaming the notoriously dangerous Natchez Trace killed Lewis. Other
murder theories range from the scandalous the innkeeper discovered Lewis in flagrante with Mrs. Grinder to
the conspiratorial a corrupt Army general named James Wilkinson hatched an assassination plot. But the
science of autopsies has come a long way since then, says James Starrs, a George Washington University Law
School professor and forensics expert who is pressing for an exhumation. If the skeleton is his, and intact, they
can analyze gunpowder residue to see if he was shot at close range and examine fracture patterns in the skull.
They could also potentially learn about his nutritional health, what drugs he was using and if he was suffering
from syphilis. Historians would hold such details dear, Starrs says: We could do the DNA to find out the color
of his hair. In other accounts, the dog was never there at all. However Lewis died, his death had a considerable
effect on the young country. Grinder, becoming one of the first among many people who have investigated the
case.
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Journey to the West Lewis and Clark: Journey to the West By: When you click on these coaches they will help
you better understand the story. Pedro will ask you to perform a task that will aid in comprehension, Monty
will provide you a hint on how to perform the task, and when necessary, Emma will give an example or an
additional hint. When asked to perform a task, please write your answers in the Student Response Area.
However, be aware that when you exit out of the story your responses will be deleted. Therefore be sure to
save them in a Word document first. Once he was elected President of the United States, one of the his many
plans was to explore West of the Mississippi. He had many reasons for this, but mainly he wanted to find a
"northwest passage," a waterway that would connect the East and the West and allow easy trade with Asia.
This land was mostly unexplored by Americans and was largely occupied by Native Americans. However, it
would be very expensive for the government to send explorers west. Jefferson gave the task of exploring the
West to his good friend and secretary Meriwether Lewis. Lewis then put together a team that would come to
be known as the Corps of Discovery, with his friend William Clark to co-head the expedition with him. Their
job would be to document the plants, animals, and geography of the area west of the Mississippi River.
Shortly after this Jefferson made one of the most monumental purchases in the history of the United States:
This helped Lewis greatly because it made it so most of what he would be traveling through was now property
of the U. One year later, at age 27, Jefferson asked him to become his personal secretary and aide. Just short of
his 30th birthday, he sent off on the adventure of a lifetime. He rose to the rank of officer in It was serving in
the military where he met Meriwether Lewis. Upon return from the expedition he became the principal Indian
agent for the Louisiana Territory. The group consisted of almost four dozen men. During most of the first two
and a half months Clark was on the boat making maps, while Lewis was on the shore studying rocks, soil,
animals, and plants. Here, the Corps repaired their equipment and traded with the Indians. Before leaving, they
hired Toussaint Charbonneau, a French-Canadian fur trapper, to be their interpreter. This turned out to be one
of the most important actions of the whole journey, not because of Toussaint, but rather because of his wife.
She was a member of the Shoshone tribe and in addition to being a guide, she took care of her young child the
entire journey. At this time the Corps also sent their keelboat, about a dozen men, and some plants back to
Jefferson and carried on in canoes the rest of the way. They also ran into grizzly bears. They were told about
these grizzlies by the Indians, but the Corps were originally more curious with them then anything else.
However, after a few close encounters where the Corps struggled to defend themselves from the bears, they no
longer wanted to see them. Also, while in the Plains they saw herds of thousands of buffalo and elk. In
addition to animals, they discovered and named hundreds of new plants, trees, hills, streams, and rivers. They
were amazed at how different they all were. All in all, their meetings with the Indians were for the most part
peaceful. They only drew their guns against a tribe once. When they met a new tribe, they would give them
gifts and have a parade where they would wear their uniforms and shoot their guns. He was a big and athletic
man and helped the group many times throughout the trip. He was also a complete mystery to the Indians.
Although many Indians had at some time seen a white man, they had never seen an African American and
therefore were very curious about him. York was loved by everyone on the journey, had his own rifle, and was
allowed to vote throughout the journey, a right other African Americans would not gain for decades.
According to Clark, they had traveled for days and 4, miles he was only 40 miles off from the actual distance.
There was no single way through the West as Jefferson had hoped, but the information the expedition had
collected was nevertheless priceless. Once at the Pacific they had to make a decision, stay for the winter or
head back right away. They decided to take a vote, one that turned out to be pretty historic. Let alone did they
let York vote as stated earlier, they also let Sacagawea vote, making her the first women in American history
to vote. They voted to stay the winter, and then took a similar route home. When they returned back, they were
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greeted by cheers and gunfire in St. York was granted his freedom, but he still had to live in a world of
slavery. Not much is known about what happened to Sacagawea, but she was seen in dressed as a "white
woman" in St. Finally, Lewis was heralded as a hero when he returned, but shortly afterwards he committed
suicide. Discovering Lewis and Clark. The journey of the Corps of Discover.
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Thomas Jefferson knew that as his explorers moved over the visible world of rivers, mountains, and plains,
they would also pass through a more important worldâ€”a sometimes invisible universe of Indian politics and
European rivalries. He grasped what so often escaped others, that the American West was a crowded
wilderness. Although nudged by reading Alexander Mackenzie, Jefferson did not need the dour Scot to tell
him that lands from St. Louis to the great western sea were neither empty nor unclaimed. The political and
economic face of the land had already been transformed by a generation of intense competition between tribal
peoples and agents of Spain, France, and Great Britain. The president understood at least the outlines and
implications of that struggle and the place of a latecoming American republic in it. If the Lewis and Clark
expedition was to be successful, whether for science, commerce, or statecraft, it would need to navigate
through troubled Indian waters. From the beginning, Jefferson sought to fashion an expedition capable of
gathering valuable information about western Indians while living at peace with them. That search became
plain as he drafted instructions for his young secretary, Meriwether Lewis. The president loved questionnaires.
He used them to explore new areas of knowledge and then to organize what he had learned. The ethnographic
queries covered nearly every aspect of Indian life, including languages, customs, occupations, diseases, and
morals. Where did those very precise questions come from? Early in Jefferson began to write friends both in
and out of government asking their aid and advice for his western enterprise. Benjamin Smith Barton, and Dr.
Benjamin Rush, asking each to prepare some thoughts "in the lines of botany, zoology, or of Indian history
which you think most worthy of inquiry and observation. By mid-April he was ready to circulate it among
certain cabinet members for their responses. The remarks of Secretary of the Treasury Albert Gallatin focused
on western geography and the future expansion of the United States. Later in his career Gallatin made a major
contribution in collecting and systematizing Indian material in his "Synopsis of the Indian Tribes. Lincoln, an
able New England lawyer and a skillful Republican politician, understood that the expedition served many
purposes. To remedy this deficiency, Lincoln urged Jefferson to include questions about tribal religions, native
legal practice, concepts of property ownership, and Indian medical procedures. Although Jefferson was
acquainted with smallpox inoculation, it appears that Lincoln was the first to suggest that Lewis take some
cowpox matter along to administer to the Indians. If they were to have extensive contact with whites, they
needed to be protected against smallpox. Dead Indians could not participate in an American trade network and
dying natives could only blame the explorers for spreading disease. Lincoln was very sensitive to Federalist
opposition to the journey, and indeed to any American westward expansion. He realized that the
administration would need to justify the expedition on the high ground of science if it failed. That focus was
further enlarged and refined in May when Benjamin Rush gave Lewis a detailed list of ethnographic queries.
That document was divided into three sections, with medical concerns predictably taking first place. He asked
the explorers to record Indian eating, sleeping, and bathing habits as well as native diseases and remedies. The
Philadelphia savant wanted to know when Indians married, how long children were breast fed, and how long
they lived. Rush even urged Lewis to find time to check Indian pulse rates morning, noon, and night both
before and after they ate. His third section probed native American worship practices, sacred objects, and
burial rituals. Like so many other European and American scientists, Rush was fascinated by Indian religions.
Moreover, he believed, as did many of his contemporaries, that studies of Indian languages and religious
ceremonies might prove or disprove a very old and persistent notion about the origin of native people. A
widespread academic theory held that Indians might constitute one of the lost tribes of the children of Israel. If
the Mandans were misplaced Welshmen, as so many thought, why not see if there were any Jewish Indians in
the West? He also had delivered in January the confidential message to Congress that justified the expedition
on grounds of extending the Indian trade. He could draw on instructions written for the abortive Michaux
expedition a decade before. Those questions covered everything from language and law to trade and
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technology. The explorers were to record what Indians wore, what they ate, how they made a living, and what
they believed in. In short, Jefferson told Lewis: One of those aims linked exploration and business enterprise
to national expansion. Finding the passage to the Pacific was supposed to yield financial rewards. But he was
intent on expanding American commercial influence. Jefferson knew that fur traders and other eager
entrepreneurs needed to know about future markets and sources of supply. Lewis and Clark were to gather
material for another empireâ€”the empire of the mind, the kingdom of knowledge. Like his friends at the
American Philosophical Society, Jefferson wanted the expedition to make a lasting contribution toward the
scientific understanding of North America. That was what he meant when he described the venture as a
"literary expedition. He believed that accurate information about Indians was essential in order to shape a
peaceful environment for both peoples. From boyhood he had had a passionate interest in things Indian.
Ethnography could make federal policy better informed and hence more humane. With an optimism based
more on Enlightenment faith than American reality, Jefferson assumed that a benevolent government would
use such information to civilize and Christianize Indians. Whether or not native people would welcome the
spiritual and cultural blessings of European civilization was, of course, the unasked question. Ethnographical
research was neither the prime nor the sole duty of the expedition. Jefferson wanted his explorers to take their
scientific tasks seriously as they collected information and artifacts, but he had much more in mind. As
representatives of the United States, Lewis and Clark were expected to pursue the Indian policy goals of the
republic. By those goals for the tribes east of the Mississippi were quite clear. Reflecting long colonial
experience, federal Indian policy sought to acquire native lands at low cost while urging tribal people to shuck
off hunting and breechcloths for plows and trousers. Couched in the language of Christian philanthropy,
Jeffersonian Indian policy pursued national expansion with single-minded zeal. But in the West of the
Louisiana Purchase, Jefferson was less certain of both policy and strategy. Those new lands were for traders,
not white settlers. They might even provide refuge for native people dispossessed by the farming frontier. In
speaking to eastern delegations the president always coupled his program for civilization with land
acquisition. To western delegations, including those organized by Lewis and Clar, trade was the prime focus.
When Jefferson drafted instructions for Lewis in , negotiations with France were underway but the outcome
was yet unclear. For that reason the diplomatic objectives enumerated in the directions for Lewis focused on
trade while tactfully ignoring questions of power and sovereignty. The expedition was ordered to acquaint
Indians with "the position, extent, character, peaceable and commercial disposition of the United States, and of
our dispositions to a commercial intercourse with them. Jefferson knew that attractive goods and suitable post
locations were essential in the face of powerful British competition. For that reason Lewis was told to confer
with Indians on "the points most convenient as mutual emporiums" as well as "the articles of most desirable
interchange for them and us. But he also knew that the rigorous demands of travel made extensive talks
impossible. Therefore Lewis was instructed to organize delegations of chiefs and elders to be sent to
Washington. Just as colonial Indian agents once sent Mohawks and Cherokees to London, Jefferson assumed
that Omahas and Sioux in the Federal City would be properly impressed with the wealth and power of the new
nation. And in an afterthought whose origins looked back to the earliest days of Indian-European encounter,
the president hoped the expedition might find some young Indians willing to be "brought up with us, and
taught such arts as may be useful to them. The creation of Indian delegations and a search for good trade sites
were as close as Jefferson got in June to giving his explorers explicitly imperial and political directives.
Although his commitment to an expanding nation was already plain, Jefferson was not about to give Lewis
and Clark instructions that violated territorial bounds as they existed before the Louisiana Purchase. The
spread of American commercial influence would be quite sufficient. Lewis and Clark were now formally to
extend American power up the Missouri and toward the mountains. Being now become sovereigns of the
country, without however any diminution of the Indian rights of occupancy we are authorized to propose to
them in direct terms the institution of commerce with them. It will now be proper you should inform those
through whose country you will pass, or whom you may meet, that their late fathers the Spaniards have agreed
to withdraw all their troops from all the waters and country of the Mississippi and Missouri, that they have
surrendered to us all their subjects Spanish and French settled there, and all their posts and lands: In that same
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letter Jefferson gave Lewis the only order specifically naming a tribe and the policy to be pursued with it.
More immediate information came from St. Jefferson recognized the central role played by Sioux Indians in
Missouri Valley trade and politics. He did not know the full complexity of the system that bound together
British traders, Sioux hunters, and village farmers, nor did he realize just how far west Sioux power had
expanded. But the president did know that a Sioux blockade on the Missouri could strangle an American fur
trade empire based in St. Jefferson was not about to unleash undisciplined adventurers to ride roughshod over
them. Hostility between explorers and Indians could only endanger lives and weaken American influence.
Jefferson knew firsthand what historian Charles Royster has written about American army officers in the late
eighteenth century. Those men "saw threats and slights everywhere and reacted with fury. But he did not want
the bumps and bruises of wilderness travel and encounters with strangers to provoke fatal overreaction.
Jefferson understood the hazards. What he feared was that after months of hardship and frustration, some
small incident might touch off a sudden burst of violence. Lewis and Clark were not to court self-destruction
nor were they to wreak destruction on others. Survival would mean at least partial success; a glorious but
futile death whether by accident or at the hands of an unknown foe would spell real failure. Colonial
experience taught that fruitful diplomacy and peaceful relations with native people required the exchange of
gifts at each meeting. French and English forest diplomats learned that lesson early and did their best to offer
goods of substance and quality. While some Europeans may have perceived those gifts as bribes to ensure
compliance with treaty terms, heaps of blankets, pots, and guns meant something else to the Indians. In the act
of reciprocal gift giving, different peoples symbolized their concern for each other. Neglecting to give gifts
meant failure to "brighten the chain of friendship" that bound Europeans and Indians together. Giving and
receiving soothed hurt feelings and reestablished broken relations.
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May, â€” September, May The Corps of Discovery departs from Camp Dubois at 4 p. The Corps of
Discovery arrives at St. Home of famous woodsman L. The expedition passes the small village of La Charrette
on the Missouri River. Charles Floyd writes in his journal that this is "the last settlement of whites on this
river". The expedition reaches the Osage River. Lewis and Clark meet three trappers in two pirogues. One of
the men was Pierre Dorion, Jr. Lewis and Clark persuade Dorion to return to Sioux camp to act as interpreter.
First trial in new territory. John Collins is on guard duty and breaks into the supplies and gets drunk. Hugh
Hall to drink also. Collins receives lashes, Hall receives 50 lashes. Second trial in new territory. Alexander
Hamilton Willard is on guard duty. Is charged with lying down and sleeping at his post whilst a sentinel. He
receives lashes for four straight days. Reaches the Platte River , miles from St. They hand out peace medals,
star flags and other gifts, parade men and show off technology. Moses Reed said he was returning to a
previous camp to retrieve a knife but deserted to St. Reed is sentenced to run the gauntlet lashes and is
discharged from the permanent party. Sergeant Charles Floyd dies. He dies from bilious chorlick ruptured
appendix. He is the only member lost during the expedition. Joseph Field kills first bison. Patrick Gass is
elected to sergeant. First election in new territory west of Mississippi River. George Shannon is selected to get
the horses back from native Americans. A friendly council with the Yankton Sioux held. According to a
legend, Lewis wraps a newborn baby in a United States flag and declares him "an American". Reach the
mouth of the Niobrara River. The expedition drives a prairie dog out of its den by pouring water into it to send
back to Jefferson. Hunters kill and describe prairie goat antelope. A band of Lakota Sioux demand one of the
boats as a toll for moving further upriver. Meet with Teton Sioux. Close order drill, air gun demo, gifts of
medals, military coat, hats, tobacco. Hard to communicate language problems. Two armed confrontations with
Sioux. Some of the chiefs sleep on boat, move up river to another village, meet in lodge, hold scalp dance.
Joseph Gravelins trader, lived with Arikara for 13 yrs. Pierre Antoine Tabeau lived in another village was
from Quebec. John Newman tried for insubordination who was prompted by Reed and received 75 lashes.
Newman was discarded from the permanent party. Met their first Mandan Chief, Big White. Joseph Gravelins
acted as interpreter. Expedition reaches the earth-log villages of the Mandans and the Hidatsas. The captains
decide to build Fort Mandan across the river from the main village. Rene Jessaume lived with Mandan for
more than a decade, hired as Mandan interpreter. Hired Baptiste La Page to replace Newman. Fort Mandan is
considered complete. Expedition moves in for the winter season. The Corps of Discovery celebrates the New
Year by "Two discharges of cannon and Musickâ€”a fiddle, tambereen and a sounden horn. Thomas Howard
scaled the fort wall and a native American followed his example. Lashes remitted by Lewis. Sacagawea gives
birth to Jean Baptiste Charbonneau , the youngest member of the expedition. Jean Baptiste is nicknamed
"Pompy" by Clark. Fort Mandan to Yellowstone River. The permanent party of the Corps of Discovery leaves
Fort Mandan. The keelboat is sent down river. Left Fort Mandan in six canoes and two pirogues. Thomas
Howard received a letter from his wife Natalia. He saw Big Horn Sheep and brought back horns. Lewis
searched area thought it would be a good area for fort. Future forts were built, Fort Union and Fort Buford.
Sacagawea calmly recovers most of the items; Clark later credits her with quick thinking. April 25 â€” June 3:
Yellowstone River to Marias River. Entered present day state of Montana. Lewis and a hunter killed first
grizzly bear. Called because of its milky white appearance. Natives called it "a river which scolds all others".
Marias River to the Great Falls. The mouth of the Marias River is reached. Camp Deposit is established.
Cached blacksmith bellows and tools, bear skins, axes, auger, files, two kegs of parched corn, two kegs of
pork, a keg of salt, chisels, tin cups, two rifles, beaver traps. Twenty-four lb of powder in lead kegs in separate
caches. Natives did not tell them of this river. Unable to immediately determine which river is the Missouri, a
scouting party is sent to explore each branch, North fork Marias , South fork Missouri. Gass and two others go
up south fork. Pryor and two others go up north fork. Clark, Gass, Shannon, York and Fields brothers go up
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south fork. Most men in expedition believe north fork is the Missouri. Lewis and Clark believe south fork is
Missouri and followed that fork. Scouting ahead of the expedition, Lewis and four companions sight the Great
Falls of the Missouri River , confirming that they were heading in the right direction. Lewis writes when he
discovers the Great Falls of the Missouri. Lewis takes off on an exploratory walk of the north side of the river.
Lewis shoots a bison. While he is watching the bison die, a grizzly bear sneaks up on him and chases him into
river. June 21 â€” July 2: A portage of boats and equipment is made around the falls. Clark was the first white
man to see falls from south side of river. As Clark was surveying route he discovered a giant fountain Giant
Springs. June 22 â€” July 9: Construction of iron framed boat used to replace pirogues. It was floated on July
9 but leaked after a rain storm. The boat failed and was dismantled and cached July Established canoe camp
to construct 2 new dugout canoes to replace failed iron frame boat. July 15 â€” August 8:
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In , President Thomas Jefferson purchased from France the extensive Louisiana Territory, a vast tract of land
comprising nearly two-thirds of the present trans-Mississippi United States. Jefferson was a leading proponent
of scientific expansion, a program of planned westward growth that called for the systematic exploration and
mapping of new territory prior to settlement. Believing the Louisiana Territory held nearly unlimited potential
for the future growth of the United States , Jefferson appointed his personal secretary, a twenty-nine-year-old
army captain named Meriwether Lewis , as commander of an expedition to explore the vast region and to
locate a water route to the Pacific Ocean. Lewis in turn chose Lieutenant William Clark , a
thirty-three-year-old army officer and fellow Virginian, as his cocaptain. Late in , Lewis and Clark established
their headquarters at St. Louis, where they spent the winter gathering supplies and training the twenty-five
soldiers under their command for the arduous journey. The expedition set out for the unknown in the spring of
Most of the first summer was spent making a difficult ascent up the Missouri River to present-day North
Dakota , where the expedition wintered among the villages of the Mandan Sioux. With Sacagawea in the lead,
carrying her infant son much of the way, Lewis and Clark reached the headwaters of the Missouri and then
pushed westward across the Bitterroot Mountains in Montana and Idaho late in the summer of That autumn
the expedition crossed the Continental Divide and descended the Clearwater and Snake Rivers. On 7
November , their canoes reached the mouth of the Columbia River, and the explorers at last laid eyes upon the
Pacific Ocean. They built a small wooden post, Fort Clatsop, along the Columbia River as their winter
headquarters and embarked upon the return voyage the following March. After recrossing the Rocky
Mountains , Lewis and Clark divided the expedition into three groups to map more territory and reunited near
the convergence of the Yellowstone and Missouri Rivers. Louis on 23 September Of the utmost value were
their voluminous journals and diaries, which provided detailed firsthand descriptions of the plant and animal
life, geography, and Native peoples encountered during the journey. Although Lewis and Clark failed to locate
a convenient water passage to the Pacific Ocean, they were nonetheless handsomely rewarded for their efforts.
Lewis was later appointed governor of the Louisiana Territory, while Clark held a similar post in the Missouri
Territory. Their most lasting achievement, however, was their contribution to the opening, both figurative and
real, of the American West. Simon and Schuster, The Journals of the Lewis and Clark Expedition. University
of Nebraska Press, â€” Essays on the Lewis and Clark Expedition. Montana Historical Society Press, Barr See
alsoExplorations and Expeditions:
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Move to top This tune once known as "To Anacreon in Heaven," to which we sing "The Star Spangled
Banner" today, is of uncertain origin, but it is known to have been one of the most popular tunes of the late
eighteenth and early nineteenth centuries. The first syllable of each stanza might have been sung on the same
pitch as the second, not in a descending three-note pattern, as the tune is sung today. Ye sons of Columbia,
who lately have fought For those rights which unstained from your sires have descended, May you long taste
the blessings your valour has bought And your sons reap the soil which your fathers defended; Mid the reign
of mild peace may your nation increase, With the glory of Rome and the wisdom of Greece. Yankee Doodle
Dandy Move to top "Yankee Doodle" was the most popular song on this side of the Atlantic Ocean during the
eighteenth and early nineteenth centuries. It was well known for many years before being published in on a
"broadside"â€”a single sheet containing the words only, selling for a pennyâ€”in Salem, Massachusetts, and
sold at a shop called The Bible and Heart. It was titled "A Yankee Song. Yankee Doodle, keep it up, 1 Yankee
Doodle, dandy. Mind the music and the step, And with the girls be handy! Perform it as a series of solo verses,
with all joining to sing the refrain. To offset its inherent monotony, have the soloist s modulate up a half-step
every three or four stanzas. For a finale, repeat the last two lines of the refrain, pause four beats after the third
line, and finish in either double time or half time, and top it off with a shouted "Huzzah! And Father went as
nigh again, I thought the deuce 5 was in him. I see a little barrel too, The heads were made of leather. He got
him on his greeting clothes, Upon a slapping Stallion. He set the world along in rows, In hundreds and in
millions. Sing Yankee doodle, that fine tune Americans delight in; It suits for peace, it suits for fun, It suits as
well for fighting. Brother Ephraim sold his cow And bought him a commission, 11 And then he went to
Canada To fight for the nation. But when Ephraim he came home, He proved an arrant coward. Sing Hey
Doodle Dandy. Stand up, Jonathan, Vathen, stand a little off And make the room some wider. Yankee Doodle
went to town Riding on a pony, Stuck a feather in his cap And called it "macaroni. Being a Large Collection
of Fashionable Songs. Published in Wrentham, Massachusetts, On, roll on, my ball, on. Repeat On, roll on,
my ball on. Cruzatte would have sung this song in French, of course, and louder, with much more vigor. The
phrases that are repeated would have been sung alternately by Cruzatte and the oarsmen. He would have
controlled the speed of their oar-strokes by changing the tempo of his song. For the sake of variety, all the
songs a riverman used for this purpose would of course have had many different verses, some of which might
have been invented spontaneously.
7: Lewis & Clark: The Journey of the Corps of Discovery (TV Movie ) - IMDb
Find album reviews, stream songs, credits and award information for Lewis & Clark: The Journey of the Corps of
Discovery - Original Soundtrack on AllMusic - - Modern-day folklorist Ken Burns has a knack for&hellip;.

8: Lewis and Clark: Journey to the West
T hese tunes and songs were well known around the time of Lewis and Clark, and might be familiar to many people
today. They are readily available in print: All Through the Nightâ€”"Sleep, my child, and peace attend thee all through
the night".

9: Lewis and Clark Expedition - Wikipedia
Lewis & Clark: The Journey of the Corps of Discovery is a production of Florentine Films and WETA, Washington, D.C.
Inside the Corps Enter the world of Lewis, Clark and the rest of the Corps of.
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